
RE:  Senate Bill 602-A   FOR THE RECORD 
 
Dear Senator Prozanski and Member of the Committee: 
 
My husband, Walt, and I strongly urge you to pass SB 602-A and move it through your 
Committee with a "Do Pass" recommendation. 
 
When we choose a mountain lake for a camping trip - Waldo Lake is our very favorite.   Our 
need is to escape the noises of town and civilization.  Our intent is to enjoy the purity of the 
place without motors of any kind on the lake.  Allowing airplanes, though probably not arriving 
often only disrupts the tranquility - and may open the door in the future for motor craft.  Please 
do not let that happen. 
 
Thank you for all your hard work. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Walt & Barbara Stoeffler 
2859 Tandy Turn, Eugene 97401 
 


